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the Monumenta, rearranged the computerized work, and presented it, no
longer in two columns, as in all previous editions, but in a single column
and with larger margins.

I wish to thank all librarians for their help and cooperation, and
especially Dr. Karl Dachs and Dr. Hermann Hauke of the Bayerische
Staatsbibliothek in Munich, Dr. Wolfgang Milde of the Herzog August
Bibliothek in Wolfenbiittel, and all other librarians that provided me with
important bibliographical information.

Last but not least, I should thank Dr. Krimer for her excellent work,
which has my full approval, and also for her generosity in keeping my
name on the title page of a volume that is for the most part a fruit of her
own efforts.

New York, Columbia University
January 15, 1993



